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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
March 28, 1978

*1 Re: Applicability of Private Express Statutes to State and Local Governments

Wheeler K. Neff, Esquire
Deputy Attorney General
Civil Division

P. O. Box 1708

Wilmington, Delaware 19899

Dear Mr. Neff:

We are in receipt of your letter dated February 28, 1978, in which you are interested in determining what position the
State of South Carolina has taken with respect to the applicability of the Private Express Statutes to state and local
governments. As best we can determine, this question has never been presented to us by way of a request for an opinion
or threatened or actual litigation.

For your information, the State of South Carolina does within the City of Columbia operate an interagency mail system
to deliver letters and parcels between state office buildings. For this reason, we would be most interested in receiving the
benefit of your research through this project.

With best wishes,
Very truly yours,

Harry B. Burchstead, Jr.
Assistant Attorney General
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